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LABOR COMMITTED TO CO-OPS 
 

Labor is committed to levelling the playing field for member-owned co-operatives and 
mutuals. 
 
A Shorten Labor Government will review existing federal legislation and regulations 
affecting member-owned co-operatives and mutuals in Australia, and use the COAG 
agenda to review State and Territory legislation. 
 
In March, a Labor Chaired Senate Economics References Committee inquiry found 
that legislation and regulations at both the state and federal level could be improved 
to better support the growth of co-operatives. 
 
The committee made 17 recommendations that would improve co-operatives access 
to capital and help to make them more competitive with shareholder owned 
corporations in serving their communities across Australia. 
 
Millions of Australians are already members of co-operatives and mutuals, driving 
innovation and competition in the economy, and delivering many of our healthcare, 
agriculture and financial services. 
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